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Update regarding the ULAA elections 

ULAA campus wide elections for faculty seats on the Board of Directors launched 

Wednesday, April 5th and closed Wednesday, April 19th.  We received 506 responses. 

 

Results will be officially announced at the June 16th ULAA Board of Directors meeting. 

 

Please contact me at kbwall01@louisville.edu for any questions or discussions.   

Go Cards! 
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